Langdon, Amy

From:

christopher peat

Posted At:

29 August 2012 17:42

Conversation: Posted To:

P-12-095/6 Planning

Subject:

P-12-095/6

Dear Craig,

The general improvements to facilities for boats and any future ferry berthing look good, as do the facilities for freight. It is a shame though that passenger facilities have been afforded scant improvement at a time when we need to be doing everything we can to encourage tourism, including repeat visits. The space on the ground floor identified for commercial/retail outlets is in my view not really in great demand and if the space is taken up, will only serve to take trade from existing shops and services. Could this space not have been added to the waiting area to provide better under cover space for passengers? The issue of incoming baggage seems to have been fudged and referred to 'future study'. It works for people wanting to have bags delivered, but everyone else will have to wait, possibly in the rain, for their bags to arrive. Surely a bit more creativity and imagination could have been used without significantly extending the budget?

Kind regards,	
Chris.	
Chris Peat	

Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam. This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com